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Port Wakefield Road, Waterloo Corner – works update 

Construction of the Waterloo Corner and Northern Interchanges is progressing well with works scheduled to 

increase early 2019 following the end of year site closure.  

The works in December and the New Year will continue on and adjacent to Port Wakefield Road throughout 

the day with some night works required intermittently across the area. 

Location: Port Wakefield Road in the vicinity of the Waterloo Corner and Port Wakefield Roads junction, and 

between Symes and Brown Roads, Waterloo Corner (refer to map below). 

Work hours: From Sunday 2 December 2018: 

 Weekday works between 9am and 3pm.

 Night works between 7pm and 6am (intermittently).

 Sunday works between 5pm and 6am.

Please note, works will cease from Saturday 22 December and recommence Monday 7 January 2019. 

Further updates will be provided in early 2019. 

Traffic management: Lane and speed restrictions will apply in the vicinity of the works. Signage and traffic 

management will be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com and download the app, available for both 

Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au. 

http://www.addinsight.com
http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/

